
      

January 7, 2018 
 

To whom it may concern; 

We were very pleased to have an organization such as T & W to construct the facility that they did, but 
more importantly how they delivered our 33,000 square foot, $7.5 million project.  T & W has become 
so much more than a builder in the life of Traders Point Christian Schools, as we look at you as a partner, 
as family and certainly as friends.  Your unwavering support, and care for our ministry is and will 
continue to leave a lasting impact in the lives of God’s people. 
 
This letter is to not only provide thanks to T & W for their outstanding work, but to also provide the 
assurance to those that might consider choosing T & W for your next project.  T & W is a company that 
not only will speak about what they will do, but they are a company that delivers on their promises! 
 
T & W is intentional about their relationships with their clients.  T & W provided us with confidence and 
clarity in our planning process which continued to the construction phases as well as to the opening of 
our facility.  They also provided the flexibility and support that was needed throughout our entire 
project.  The customer service that was provided by T & W was very consistent and professional, 
whether we spoke to Vice President, Kurt Williams, Project Manager, Bryan Crosstreet, Superintendent, 
Rick Wright or support staff, Marla Pennington.  They were all very accessible, knowledgeable and 
responsive to our needs.  Their attention to details through the project was most impressive.    
 
To the entire staff of T & W, thank you for delivering such a state of the art facility but more importantly 
the manner in which you delivered it.  Also, if you are looking for a company that separates themselves 
from other builders, and one that is intentional about what they deliver, we would without any 
reservation recommend T & W for your next project. 
 
We look forward to working with T & W on the remaining phases of our overall plan in the years to 
come. 
 
 
Kraig Cox 
Director of Strategic Relationships 


